COMMUNICATION C99
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Julie

Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 11:03 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Fwd: Response to proposed Highrise building NW corner of Major Mac and Weston Road- opposing

Good morning

| am writing to record my opposition and the official response to the proposed high-rise
building on NW corner of Major Mackenzie and Weston road. i was appalled by the idea of
3000+ units and what a mess this will bring to this community and neighborhood which is
already crawling with people, cars, trucks, and traffic. | have been a resident for 16 years and
have noticed the increase in traffic and shoppers in the stores nearby. This new building will
bombard the schools, medical facilities, grocery and other stores of the area and will create a
large mess in our area. Hope you will take this message seriously and thanks for the
opportunity

Julie Philip
-Mediterra Dr

Woodbridge, ON,-
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